
At Clever Leaves, the health and well-being of our employees 

and communities remains our top priority as we continue to 

monitor the COVID-19 (coronavirus) outbreak. Leveraging the 

guidance of the CDC and state and local authorities in each of 

the geographies in which we operate, we have implemented 

several policies to ensure the health and safety of our 

employees. 

 

In addition to proactively sharing resources and information with 

our employees, we have implemented telecommuting policies at 

employees during this crisis. 

 

With health and safety at the forefront, we will continue to 

execute our business continuity plans and work towards our goal 

to deliver medical cannabis to patients around the world and 

contribute to a healthier global community. 
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